





About | Public Resources | Clinics | News & Events | Member Resources | Contact

### 2016 Conference



Please mark your calendar!

Our 2016 conference has been shifted forward one week to avoid conflict with the National Association of Free and Charitable Clinics Summit. The new dates are September 21-23 in Kennewick, showcasing the work of Grace Clinic.

We would love to know which topics you would most like to see covered at this year's event.

Please contact us if you would like to serve on this year's conference committee.

Do you have something you would like to present? If so, please complete this brief workshop description.

### **Dental Convening**

We are currently working to secure support for targeted technical assistance to follow up on last spring's dental access forum. A report of last year's exploration of the barriers to and opportunities in providing dental care is available <a href="https://example.com/here/barriers/barriers/">here</a>.

If dental programming is a current priority for your clinic, please <u>let us know.</u>

## Continuing Education Credits

Do your licensed staff or volunteers need free, accredited continuing education credits? We are exploring options to bring these to you. If this is of interest, please respond to <a href="mailto:this four question survey">this four question survey</a>.

### Monthly Clinic Calls

Our monthly clinic calls take place on the last Monday of the month at 9:30 am, and result in some very fruitful exchanges. Call in information and all call minutes are posted <u>on our website</u>.

# Staffing and Compensation

## Connect with Us

Like us on Facebook

Join Our Mailing List

Forward to a Friend

Several clinics have requested current information about staffing and compensation. Since we haven't collected this since 2013, we developed this short form. Data provided will be reported in our spring newsletter.

All information provided will be kept completely anonymous.

### 2016 Membership

Thank you to our 2015 members, which included several new clinics and organizations. Membership benefits include conference registration discounts and opportunities for technical assistance and support. Free and charitable clinic membership is \$100 per year, supportive, organizational membership is \$500 per year, and individuals can join for \$50 per year. Discounts are available. Please join or renew online today!

#### Clinic Promotion

Did you know that we maintain a Google AdWords account to help connect patients with their local and regional free clinics? Please <u>let us know</u> if you aren't sure if an ad was developed for your organization, or if you wish to change the information included in your ad.

Do you have new volunteer or board needs you would like help promoting? We keep a list of volunteer needs <u>here</u> on our website. If these have changed, please tell us so that we can be sure that your information is up to date. We are always happy to post job listings for you, too.

Thank you so much for everything you do to improve healthcare access. Your work is a gift to the community.

Sincerely, Christine A. Lindquist, MPH

Washington Healthcare Access Alliance director@wahealthcareaccessalliance.org

**VISIT OUR WEBSITE** 

Washington Healthcare Access Alliance, PO Box 14506, Seattle, WA 98114

Sent by  $\underline{\text{director}@\text{wahealthcareaccessalliance.org}}$  in collaboration with



Try it free today